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6 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is that lovely time of year when Easter and the first signs of Spring are upon us! 

This year on Friday 22nd March we will be holding an Easter bonnet parade and competition for the 

children of Y5. Please could you support your child in designing and making an Easter bonnet/Easter 

cap. A girl and a boy from each class will be chosen as winners and will receive an Easter prize! 

Your bonnet/cap needs to be Easter themed and fairly robust. Your creations need not be too 

elaborate, there is a lot that can be improvised with an old cap, woolly hat, sun hat or simply some 

card as a base.  Some ideas for what you could put on your hat include flowers, signs of new life 

such as lambs, chicks, chocolate eggs and so much more. It can be anything linked to Easter. If you 

are struggling for ideas, please see below for some egg-cellent ideas! 

Please send all hats to school with your child on Wednesday 20th March to enter the competition 

and ready for the parade on Friday 22nd March.  We look forward to seeing all the wonderful hats 

and bonnets!   

Please join us at 10:30 on Friday 20th March to see the children parade their wonderful hats and 

bonnets in the playground and hall. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Mrs Fletcher 
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